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To All Parents/Carers of Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 children 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Basketball Club 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Daryl Plummer will be starting an after-school Basketball club.  
The club is for boys and girls in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6.  The club will run for 6 weeks, starting Tuesday 
20th April until Tuesday 25th May.  All sessions will be from 3.20pm to 4.30pm.  Children should be 
collected from the bottom of the stairs outside the Year 5 and 6 corridor at 4.30pm.  
 
Children need to bring a change of clothes and will change in their classrooms after school.  
 
There are 16 places available, which will be offered on a first paid basis.  The cost of the 6-week 
course is £30.00 and payment should be made via Sims Pay. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr H Day / Mrs G Horton 
 
 
 


